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April 11, 2014
(if you would like the full board meeting minutes emailed to you, contact the club secretary)

· Please welcome Nora Davis, who has joined as a Basic Skills Deluxe member. Current membership stands at 48, with 5 Basic Skills members, 7 individual members and 17 families.  

- Congratulations on a successful ‘Butterbraids’ fundraiser. Look for an email from Aura for specifics.

· A club survey is coming soon, please complete and place in club box or reply by email when you get it, this survey will help with planning for next year as the board looks for what membership would like the club to do and spend money on. The survey will also be placed on the club board at the rink.  

- Remember if you have not yet done your Safe Sport training, that it is a valuable and informative resource. Our hope is to have all members take this training as we try to protect the precious persons in the facility. Please go to http://safesport.org/take-the-training/. When you have completed it, print the certificate and place in club box, or email it to Jackie at djkminwa@msn.com.

· The rink is in the process this summer of transforming into a premier facility. This is going to be an exciting time for BIC and BFSC. As the building transforms, lets look within and see how we too can strive for more excellence as a club. Onward and upward! 

· Upcoming Events 
· 
April 19th Fireside Chat 11 am

May 2-4 USFS Governing Council Seattle WA

May 4th Kitsap County Medical Society Fun Run at the Fairgrounds. Go to http://www.kcmedical.org/Fitness/2014registration.pdf to register for free by April 24th. 

May 9th. Board meeting at Lincoln Ave. Bible Church. Email Lara if you would like to attend. 

May 18th Stars on Ice. More information coming about the pre-show warm up that we are invited to attend. Christina will pass on info when she gets it from the promoter. 

May 19th. Board meeting annual meeting final planning 4 pm Lincoln Avenue Bible Church

July 1 Start of new season, renewals should have been turned in to club box.



